
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATURE 1st CALLED SESSION - 2017
 

July 25, 2017

TO: Honorable Lyle Larson, Chair, House Committee on Natural Resources
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB275 by Ashby (Relating to extensions of an expired permit for the transfer of

groundwater from a groundwater conservation district.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Water Code relating to a groundwater conservation district
automatically extending permits for ground water transfers out of the district. 

The bill would take effect December 1, 2017.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, BM, SZ, GG
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